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• Operations – Our courses have been extremely busy when the weather permits and 

staff continues to work hard to ensure our operations provide a fun, safe guest 

experience. Our e-mail database has grown to over 33,000 people! 

 

• Total Rounds 3-Year Comparison(through 6/20):  

2020 - 36,150 

2021 - 38,995 

2022 - 31,776 

 

• Staffing - Employee hiring has gone well but we are still in need of staff for BDL 

golf shop and maintenance. We will continue our recruitment efforts, targeting more 

employees to round out the team. 

 

• Junior Golf Clinics – Our Junior golf clinics, and PGA Junior League continue to 

expand - with over 200 youth participating this season.  Our junior golfers learn  

“PGA” (Posture, Grip & Alignment of the golf swing), other fundamental skills, 

rules and etiquette while getting to play our golf courses.  

 

• Other Upcoming Events:  

- July 16th, “Brighton Dale Links 2nd Annual Brewfest” - We have a solid field 

of 140 golfers ($100 each) for this event.  This now annual event is coordinated 

with several local businesses and has generated a lot of interest among our 

customers.  

- July 22nd thru 24th, “Kenosha County Open” – a competitive golf tournament 

will be played at Brighton Dale Links, Spring Valley and Bristol Oaks. This will 

crow the County Champion. 

 

• Projects - as we work through the middle of the season, we are focused on events, 

customer service and course conditions. Project activity will increase later this year. 

- Red Pines 9-Hole Irrigation Replacement Project – We continue to develop 

the design/engineering plans for this project and may go out for bid yet this year.   
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